CITY OF OREM
NOTICE OF PLANNING COMMISSION
PUBLIC HEARING

The Planning Commission will hold the following public hearing June 4th, 2025, at approximately 5:30 p.m. in the City of Orem Council Chambers, located at 56 North State Street, Orem, Utah, to consider the following:

· [bookmark: _sm9ivmf20r5a]PUBLIC HEARING – TEXT AMENDMENT - SPECIAL EXCEPTION FOR MULTI-FAMILY DWELLINGS – Ordinance amending Article 22-21 by adjusting the requirements necessary to be able to allow multi-family dwellings near other lots with multi-family dwellings.


The proposed text amendment is available in the Office of Community Development, 2nd floor, 56 North State Street, Orem, Utah.  If you have any questions regarding the proposed rezone, contact the Community Development Department at 801-229-7058.


THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO PARTICIPATE IN ALL PLANNING COMMISSION MEETINGS.
If you need special accommodation to participate in City Council meetings, please call the Community Development Office. (Voice 229-7058, TDD 229-7035)



